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DATE: June 17, 1998

TO: Division of Records and Reporting o /
FROM: Stephanie Clapp, Division of Water and Wastewater @4 ﬁ%p : ey

RE: Docket No. 950823-WS; Request for exemption from Florida Public Service
Commission regulation for provision of water and wastewater service in Marion
County by Oak Trace Villas Homeowner Association.

Please add to the docket file:

Letter from Harris L. Bonnette, Jr., Attorney for Brad Armold owner of Oak Trace Villas
wastewater system, stating that he has received our letter of 5/29. However, his client has had
a motorcycle accident which keeps Mr. Bonnette from responding as requested. He will contact
his client soon regarding the matter.

Please note that two copies of each item are provided.
Thank you.

Attachment
cc:  Division of Legal Services (Crosby)
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Re:  Docket # 23-WS
Dear Ms. Clapp:

Thank you for your May 29, 1998, letter regarding the above-referenced docket. Your
letter was in response to my telephone conversation with Ms. Martha Golden on March 13, 1998.
I appreciate you forwarding copies of the documentation requested.

I understand the utility has two options: apply for a certificate in accordance with Fla.
Stat. § 367.045 or comply with the exemption statute by turning control of the utility over to its
customers. I understand you would like for me to advise you of my client’s decision by June 12,
1998.

Responding to you by June 12, 1998, may be difficult. Mr. Arnold was recently involved
in a severe motorcycle accident where he sustained multiple injuries including the total
dislocation of his shoulder, multiple cracked ribs, etc. He was prematurely discharged from the
hospital where he developed pneumonia and had to return to the hospital. Nevertheless, I spoke
to Mr. Arnold a few days ago prior to receiving your letter and I anticipate I will be able to speak
with him soon with regard to this matter.

In the meantime, feel free to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
{

Harris L. Bonnette, Jr.
HLB'\es

cC: Brad Arnold
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